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Metro Atlanta Winnies 
December 

 
We had a great Christmas party at the house of Roy and 
Sarah Sowers. There was plenty of food, fun, gifts, and 
song. Some pictures are in this newsletter and all the 
rest of them are on the Metro Website at 
http://atlantawinnies.gawit.com . 
 
I wish all of you a very Merry Christmas, and a Happy 
New Year. I hope to see you at the January state meeting 
and In Adairsville in February. 
 
Fred Tomsett, President 
404-626-3696      fred@gawit.com 



 
 

Hosts needed for 2010 
Someone please sigh up to host a weekend. It isn’t that hard. Just pick a campground and do a little 
something for the club. Linda and I are hosting February at Harvest Moon RV Park. The open dates are 
below in Red. 
Thanks 
             Fred Tomsett, President, Metro Atlanta Winnies 

January 15 - 17 

Hosts: Sta-Goners 

Location: TBA 

 

February 19 - 21 

Hosts: Fred & Linda 

Tomsett 

Location: Harvest Moon RV 

park, Adairsville, GA 

 

March 19 -21 

Hosts: Needed 

Location: TBA 

 

April 22 –25 

State Rally 

Perry, Georgia 

 

May 21 –23 

State Meeting 

Hosts: GWTW 

Location: TBA 

 

June 18 –20 

Hosts: Needed 

Location: TBA 

 

July 16 –18 

Hosts: Needed 

Location: TBA 

 

August 20 –22 

Hosts: Dick & Babs Walz 

Location: Leisure Acres, Cleveland, GA 

 

September 17 –19 

State Meeting 

Hosts: Fred & Lindaand Metro members 

Location: TBA 

 

October 15 –17 

Hosts: Metro Atlanta Winnies 

Location: TBA 

 

November 19 –21 

Hosts: Needed 

Location: TBA 

 

December 18 

Christmas Party 

Milt & Paula Burtch 

2010 Georgia WIT Rally   
April 22 - 25, 2010      Pre-Rally days April 20 - 21 



Stuff needed to make decorations for the 2010 rally. 
 
Do you have any remnants of material around that would look good as 
a pirate hat. 
We need satin, felt, crushed velvet, lace or sparkly trim is needed. This 
is your chance to clean out the closet. 
We also need some large diameter rope, 1/2” or 1” for use on the 
stage. Just bring what you can to a meeting during this year. 
I plan to make a bunch of pirate stuff for dress up pictures and the 
Mardi Gras parade.   Thanks, 
                                 Fred Tomsett “the hot glue seamstress” 

 
 


